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Moving Forward

MEMO

FROM:

Keith Davis, Superintendent

Mark Mitchell, Director of Building & GrOUndsg

TO:

DATE: March 27, 2018

RE: Board Agenda Item - First Renewal of Contract for Fire Extinguisher Inspections,
Fire Alarm Inspections and Sprinkler Inspections

After consultation with Aaron Jarrell, owner of ProFire Extinguishment, I am asking the Board's
permission to renew the contract for the fire extinguisher inspections, fire alarm inspections
and sprinkler inspections during the 2018-19 school year.

Last year, the Board awarded the bid to ProFire Extinguishment for these services. ProFire
Extinguishment has agreed to continue services at the same rates as the bid price. The
requested budget amount to cover the cost of these services as well as any repairs that are
determined during inspection totals $35,000. These services are required annually by the State
Fire Marshal.

I recommend the Board approve the request to renew the contract with ProFire Extinguishment
for the fire extinguisher inspections, fire alarm inspections and sprinkler inspections during the
2018-19 school year.

Equal Education and Employment Institution

Attachment: First Renewal Letter - ProFire Extinguishment



3260 Ruckriegel Parkway
Louisville, KY, 40299

502-261-7071 (f)
502-261-7070(0)

aaron@profireextinguishment.com

SINCE 1986 OWNER AARON JARRELL Federal ID 26-4022820

4/9/2018

To: Mark Mitchell
Facility Manager,
Bullitt County Schools

From: Aaron Jarrell
Pro Fire Extinguishment, Inc.

RE: 20l8lnspections

Dear ML Mitchell.

Please use this letter as our intent to offer the same services we performed in 2017 at thesame contractual pricing.
We appreciate the opportunities and look forward to assisting you in 20 J 8,

Thank you,
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Aaron G Jarrell, President
Pro Fire Extnguishment, Inc.


